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PREFACE Texas A&M University
September 16, 2002

Many people have contributed to making this conference a success. The
teamwork that led to this event and to the proceedings will remain a very bright moment
in my career. I would like to single out one person however for his tremendous
contribution to this conference. Thank you Professor Chen for being such a great
teammate and for your very demanding role as the main person responsible for the
proceedings. You are definitely the MVP of this conference. I would also like to thank
the reviewers for taking the time to review a large number of manuscripts in a relatively
short period of time: Brian Barkdoll, Liang Cheng, Yee-Meng Chiew, Chen Onn Chin,
Sung-Uk Choi, Keith E. Dennett, Duowen Ding, Robert Ettema, Oktay Guven, Willi H.
Hager, Faruque Mia, Michael H. Heibaum, Sangseom Jeong, Yafei Jia, Peggy A.
Johnson, J. Sterling Jones, Paul Kirshen, Peter Lagasse, Ya Li, Siow-Yong Lim, Richard
May, Bruce Melville, David S. Mueller, Tatsuaki Nakato, Prahoro Nurtjahyo, Kunihiro
Ogihara, Michael W. O’Neill, James D. Schall, D. Max Sheppard, Makoto Shimamura,
Nels J. Sultan, B.Mutlu Sumer, Jun Wang. Richard Gehle and Josh Reinbolt were very
helpful in assembling the proceedings electronically and in the details of the conference
organization.

Our sponsors were numerous and very helpful: The International Society for Soil
Mechanics and Geotechnical Engineering (Kenji Ishihara, William Van Impe), The Texas
Transportation Institute (Herbert Richardson, Dennis Christiansen), The Federal Highway
Administration (Sterling Jones, Al DiMillio, Jorge Pagan, Jerry DiMaggio), The National
Science Foundation (Cliff Astill, Rick Fragaszy), ADSC: The International Association
of Foundation Drilling (Scot Litke), American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE), The
Geo-Institute of ASCE (Carol Bowers, Gail Sor), The Environmental & Water Resources
Institute of ASCE (Bryan Parsons), The Coasts, Oceans, Ports, and Rivers Institute of
ASCE (Patricia Brown), The Structural Engineering Institute of ASCE (Jim Rossberg),
The Transportation Research Board: TRB (Jay Jayaprakash), Texas A&M University
Department of Civil Engineering (John Niedzwecki).

And then there was all the help from the various committees: International
Advisory Committee, National Advisory Committee, Technical Program Committee,
Prediction Event Committee, Organizing Committee. You can find the complete list of
committee members within the previous page.

The Prediction Event was also a major undertaking. The Federal Highway
Administration and the Texas A&M University Department of Civil Engineering were
the two main sponsors with help from the USGS and several DOTs: many thanks to
Sterling Jones, Dave Mueller, K. Van Wilson, Paul H. Rydlund, Richard J. Huizinga. At
Texas A&M University, the flume tests were performed by Ya Li and Jun Wang with the
cooperation of John Reed and Bob Randall.

[ also wish to thank my wife Janet who was such a great support during all the

time spent on the preparation of this conference.

Chairman of ICSF-1



